
Notice from the Hon'ble Administrator 

 

The review of existing byelaws of the DCBA and drafting of new byelaws is under process 

so as to make it compatible with the National Sports Code as also to make it compliant to 

the directions of the Hon'ble Delhi HC in Rahul Mehra vs. Union of India and Others 2022 

SCC Online Del 2438. 

All the stakeholders are invited to give their valuable suggestions/inputs for the proposed 

byelaws of the DCBA within a month on the mail id of the undersigned ie 

officeofjusticepankajnaqvidcba@gmail.com. 

 

Justice Pankaj Naqvi (Retd) 

Administrator, DCBA 


